
November 2024 

Dear Valued Guests, 

 

Benefits for Booking Accommodation on the Official Website! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exclusive to reservations made through the official website, we are offering a 2025 calendar! 

 

This is a tabletop calendar from Azalee, a joint project highlighting the two major local 

industries of Shinjuku: "dyeing" and "printing." The calendar is designed with the azalea, 

which has been designated as the flower of Shinjuku. 

 

Please take it home as a memory of your time in Shinjuku! 

 

※Distribution period: From November 18, 2024, to December 31, 2024 (planned) 

※We will provide one calendar per reservation.  

(If you are using a room for four or more guests, we will provide two calendars.) 


